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At its meeting on 10 May 2012 Curriculum Sub-Committee discussed scenarios where AD(T)s might take sole responsibility for approving programme proposals on behalf of their School: 

.1
The Sub-Committee considered proposals from the Wolfson School of Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering for major changes to three of its programmes with effect from October 2012 as follows: 

(i) BSc Engineering Management – curriculum changes and addition of DIS award; 

(ii) BEng Mechanical Engineering – change to criteria for transfer to MEng;

(iii) BSc Sports Technology – curriculum changes and addition of DPS award.

.2
The Sub-Committee noted that if an AD(T) was also the Chair of a School’s Learning and Teaching Committee, it was possible that they might authorise major programme changes on behalf of their School without requiring the authorisation of a second person such as the Dean or a Head of Department. This was considered to be inappropriate, particularly in non-federated schools and/or where the changes were strategic. It was AGREED that the matter should be referred to Learning and Teaching Committee for further consideration. 
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